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April 12, 2024

End of month report
March 2024
For the month of March, we had the following statistics for the Building Dept.

1. 11 Building permits were issued.

2. 9 Contractor licenses were issued.

3. 13 Building permits have been completed including one new build.
4. 33 Visual inspections /meetings were conducted on site.

Comments; March was not typical as far as weather goes. We had a warmer than usual
February and March came in and also left like a lion. So due to these weather changes
what usually would be the start of the busy building season has been delayed to some
extent. Overall the permit projections for this year are down slightly.
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